
 

 

June 1, 2020 

 

Greetings, 

As we begin Summer Semester this week, I expect that more people will be on campus.  I want to remind everyone to 

wear a mask while working with others in the campus buildings.  This is a precaution both for you and your colleagues.  

We have masks available in all buildings or you are welcome to wear your own.  We also have digital thermometers in 

each building and ask that you scan for temperature each day you report to work.  A Return to Campus Procedures 

document is attached for your review.   

As a reminder, we are still in a remote work mode and only those individuals whose job requires them to be on campus, 

should be working form campus at this time. 

Thanks, 

 

Robin Myers 

Chancellor 


